Villanova College

A Catholic College for Boys in the Augustinian Tradition

8 May 2019
Dear Parent/Guardian

Congratulations on your son’s selection as a member of Villanova’s 2019 Cross-Country team, which
will compete at the annual AIC Championships, on Monday 13 May at Curlew Park, Sandgate. Please
find the 2019 team list attached to this letter.

A bus will transport all runners and reserves to Curlew Park on the day of the Championships. Students
may attend school wearing their cross-country uniform. All runners and reserves are to arrive at
8:10am and meet in the quadrangle for a team photo at 8.20am. Following this all boys must attend
Pastoral for roll call. At the commencement of Period 1 at 8:45am, all runners are to board the bus
from Sixth Avenue. Departure for Curlew Park will be at 9:00am sharp.

It is imperative that all Villanova runners look like a team, therefore we expect all runners to wear the
following uniform on the day of the Championships and for the team photo.

Villanova Cross Country Uniform

- Villanova white running shorts

- Villanova athletics singlet

- Villanova squad shirt

- Villanova sports jacket (optional but highly recommended)
- Villanova track suit (optional)

The bus will return from Curlew Park after presentations at 2.45pm and should return to the College
around 3.30pm — 3:45pm. While we encourage parents and other spectators to attend the carnival, it
is a requirement that all athletes catch the bus as a team to the venue. Parents may drive their son/s
home after the presentations.

AIC Cross Country Program - 2019

VENUE: Curlew Park
Curlew Street, Sandgate

DATE: Monday 13 May 2019

EVENTS: 11:00am Year 5 2km
11:15am Year 6 3km
11:35am 12 years 3km
11:55am 13 years 3km
12.15pm 14 years 4km
12:45pm 15 years 4km
1:15pm 16 years 6km
1:45pm Open 6km

PRESENTATIONS: 2.30pm - 2.45pm

24 Sixth Avenue, Coorparoo, Brishane, QLD
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| wish our entire squad the very best in the lead up to the Championships and on the day itself. | hope
the boys enjoy the experience of representing their College. Please be assured that the entire College
community is behind the team and wishes them all the best.

Yours sincerely
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Craig Stariha
Director of Sport



